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Hi I’m Erica, one of the second-year child and adolescent psychiatry fellows. I grew up in 
Pennsylvania, attended undergraduate university there, and then moved to Vermont for medical 
school. I attended the University Of Vermont Larner College Of Medicine and have stayed at the 
University of Vermont for my adult residency and child and adolescent fellowship. 
 
I have been thrilled with my decision to do my medical school, residency and fellowship training 
at UVM. The Vermont Family Based Approach integrates evidence-based treatment with family-
centered care and this makes our work so fulfilling. I appreciate that the department emphasizes 
high quality care and wants to ensure that you have the resources and education to provide this 
care to all of your patients and families. 
 
My clinical interests are treating transitional age youth, especially college-aged youth. I am also 
interested in health promotion efforts and suicide prevention work. Outside of work I love 
traveling, reading, spending time outside and enjoying Lake Champlain. 
 


